FRIDAY LETTER
January 25, 2019

1.

Insurance relief for Spring’s damage. Following up on Dave’s insightful suggestion, I
called our insurance broker to ask about some relief from costs associated with repair of
damages at the Springs from the recent storm. PSE and Century link fixed most of it, but we
had to hire Vashon Electric to repair the line from the pole to the pump house and S&B to
reprogram damage to the control panel. Our total costs were a little more than $4,000.

The broker said “yes, those costs should be eligible, after a $500 deduction”. Without
objection from the Board, | will prepare and submit the paperwork for a claim.

Replanting trees at the Springs. We have asked Melissa and Nathan of Shaffer Specialty
Landscape to give us a quote for planting the 48 new cedar trees at the Springs. They met
with Dave at the site yesterday and should have a quote for us shortly. This is the same
company that has done excellent landscape mitigation for us on several occasions in the past
associated with water main replacement projects and damage from major leaks.

Kelly



